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. ARCHIVO 

PRESIDENCIAL i 
PERIODO 

ISTANA NEGARA 
KUALA LUMPUR 

17TH JUNE 1991 

His Excellency 
Patricio Aylwin, 
President, 
Republic of Chile. 

Your Excellency, 

On behalf of the Government and people of Malaysia, it is my great 
honour and privilege to bestow upon Your Excellency the DARJAH 
UTAMA SERI MAHKOTA NEGARA (THE MOST EXALTED ORDER OF THE CROWN OF 
THE REALM) D.M.N., the highest order in our country whose 
membership is limited to thirty very distinguished living persons 
throughout the world. The Prime Minister of Malaysia, The 
Honourable Dato' Ser Dr. Mahathir bin Mohamad has the singular 
honour of presenting the award personally to Your Excellency during 
his visit to your country. 

Please accept Malaysia's highest honour in recognition of Your 
Excellency's stirling leadership in tireless devotion to bring 
peace, progress and justice to your country; in recognition of Your 
Excellency's stature as a world statesman, and, in recognition of 
Your Excellency's personal efforts in enhancing mutually beneficial 
relations between our two countries. 

May I take this opportunity to extend our sincere congratulations 
to Your Excellency on being a most apt recipient of our highest 
award, and to wish Your Excellency continuing good health and 
happiness. 

May I also take this opportunity to extend our invitation to Your 
Excellency to visit Malaysia at Your Excellency's convenience. 
Malaysia would be honoured to be graced with such a visit by Your 
Excellency which we look forward to. 

In' the meantime, please accept Your Excellency, the assurances of 
my highest consideration. 

LAN SHAH 
Yang di-Pertuan Agong IX 

Malaysia. 
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